
 

Worsleys Spur drainage works starting 

 
We are shortly starting work to improve the stormwater network in your neighbourhood. 
 
March Construction, working for the Council, will start work next week installing drainage in a section 
of Worsleys Road (shown in green below). A new stormwater pipe will be installed in the road and 
this will eventually link to a larger pipe which will be constructed in Spring to channel the water down 
into Worsleys Valley. 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Starting next week, March Construction will set up on site to construct the drain on the east side of the 
road. This work is expected to take around 11 weeks. 
 
The hillside work constructing the downhill pipe cannot be done in winter months due to ground 
conditions, so this work will start in spring. The drain will be made operational once the pipe is 
completed. 
 
Footpath and channel work will be done at a later date, when funding is available. 
 
We expect the road to be kept open for the duration of the works, but it will be one-way at times. 
Please be on the lookout for changes in traffic management and follow the signage on site. 
 
The team from March Construction will work directly with you if there are any changes to access to your 
property. 
 
If you have any questions or have access requirements that we need to consider, please 
contact March Construction Project Manager Joshua Morgan on 027 250 0307. 
 
If you have any general questions about the project, please contact the Council using the 
details below. 


